Hannah Elliott EXHIBIT

From: Sib Radabaugh <radabaughsib@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 3:05 PM

To: Plan

Subject: Knife River Corporation-Northwest's Request for Plan Amendment

This is the second letter we are sending to the Crook County Community Development Department Planning Division
regarding the proposed aggregate site at Lamonta and Stahancyk Roads. Record # 217-21-000436-PLNG.

We appreciate that the Planning Commision recommended to deny the application.

We want to again oppose this Amendment due to groundwater issues. Our well is shallow and our property is adjacent
to the northern boundary and lower in elevation than the proposed site.

We are very concerned that our property would be devalued.
We are hopeful that Crook County will honor the recommendation of the Planning Commision.
Thank you

Ronald and Sylvia Radabaugh CROOK COUNT}’



